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Hello,
 
ESNA’s December 2022 semiannual pretreatment report was received, reviewed, and deemed
complete and compliant with the reporting requirements in 40 C.F.R. § 403.12(e) and more
specifically in compliance with the Metal Finishing standards in 40 C.F.R. § 433.14 using the combined
wastestream formula in 40 C.F.R. § 403.6.
 
Thank you,
 
Jamie Belcourt | State Pretreatment Coordinator
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
Policy and Administration
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0858 | e: jamie.belcourt@adeq.state.ar.us
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